
Welcome to Stratton Bowling Club 

We are a friendly and welcoming club with a Code of Conduct that aims to ensure that 
everyone can enjoy the sport of bowls in a safe and inclusive environment. 

Respect all participants and decisions 

Encourage everyone  

Sportsmanship 

Play for Enjoyment 

Educate and be Knowledgeable 

Conduct yourself courteously 

Treat everyone fairly 

We are committed to ensuring that all members, including Officials, Visitors and 
spectators can do so in a safe, positive and enjoyable environment.  

If you do have any questions or concerns please feel free to chat to Julia our Safeguarding 

officer. 

A link to the Bowls England approved safeguarding policy can be found on this website in 

the Links section.  

 


